
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE 

SUMMIT PARK RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

  
Summit County Public Works in conjunction with Mountain Regional Water and Snyderville Basin 

Water Reclamation District is preparing to begin another phase of reconstruction of infrastructure 

within the Summit Park Subdivision. The reconstruction includes replacing the water lines, sewer 

lines, and road repair. The project will be starting about the third week of May. The project should be 

completed by about the first part of October.   

 

The project will include water line replacement along Saint Moritz Strasse from Parkview Drive to 

Saint Moritz Way. A sewer line replacement along Matterhorn Dr from Matterhorn Circle to 305 

Matterhorn Drive. The area within these project limits will be closed to all but existing residents 

within the project. Recommended detours will be posted. There will be times when open trenches 

will limit access to properties within the project limits, however the contractor will coordinate with 

the affected property owners to keep them informed. Access through construction areas may also be 

restricted at times during evening hours. We recommend that you follow the detours even during the 

evening hours. The project will reconstruct the roadway with a new driving surface after completion 

of the water and sewer line work. 

 

The project will also include water service replacements along Aspen Dr from 200 Aspen Dr to 380 

Aspen Dr. This work is primarily on the shoulder and will not require a full road closure but will 

have occasions that will require lanes closures and flagging operations. 

 

Summit County will also have separate maintenance projects within the Summit Park Subdivision to 

rehabilitate the driving surface of some roads. Asphalt overlays are scheduled on Paradise Rd, Upper 

Evergreen, Evergreen Circle and Crestview Lane. Slurry Seals are scheduled on Saint Moritz Circle, 

Saint Moritz Strasse (from Matterhorn to End) Saint Moritz Terrace and Parkview Drive (Saint 

Moritz Strasse to Matterhorn Dr). This work will also require short term closures (1 day) during the 

application.    

  

We would appreciate your patience during the construction of these projects. If you have any 

questions or concerns regarding this proposed project, please contact John Angell, Summit County 

Project Engineer, by phone at 435-615-3291 or by email at jangell@summitcounty.org, or by calling 

the Engineering Department at 435-615-3250. 
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